
OSEA Non-Approved Minutes 

October 14, 2018 

Best Western Motel, Stroud, OK 

 
Members present:  Tracie Albert, Vicki Sue Loehrs, Tina Winzeler, Katherine Winzeler, 

Nancy Casteel, and Carrie Dooly. 

 

Meeting was called to order at 1:30 pm by President Vicki Sue Loehrs 

 

Speaker:  Round Table Discussion 

Topics included: 

  -Electrologist salary averages for Oklahoma 

  -IPL vs. Laser Hair Removal (Candela Gentlelase) 

  -Electronic scheduling- Vagaro.com 

  -Calcification of cells in hair follicles 

 

The Spring 2018 OSEA minutes were read.  Nancy motioned to approve, Katherine 

seconded, motion approved. 

 

Report of Officers: 

1. Treasurer’s Report:  Nancy reported a balance of $6118.16 as of 9-30-18.  Tracie  

Albert completed an audit from 10-1-14 to 3-31-18.  . 

 

 

2. Advisory Board:  Nancy presented information from the Advisory Board meeting.  

Jessica Edmondson was approved to begin her preceptorship.  JoAnn Rector was 

conditionally approved.  There were clarifications to the Electrology curriculum, 

CEU’s were approved, and we will now turn in hours instead of CEU’s to the 

Medical Board.  Also, Lisa Cullen is the acting Director for Licensing at the Medical 

Board.  Contact Lisa for questions concerning your continuing education. 

 

New Business: 

  -Nikki Noa resigned as Treasurer.  We will vote on a new Treasurer at the Spring 2019 

meeting. 

  -Discussed conversion of OSEA electrolysis tapes to DVD.  Cost would b $15 per tape. 

 

Old Business: 

  -Discussed any changes that needed to be made to the OSEA website. 

 

The Spring 2019 OSEA Meeting will be Sunday March 31, 2019. 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 4:00pm.  Nancy motioned, Carrie seconded, approved,   

2 hours of CEU’s were awarded. 

Respectfully submitted:   Tina Winzeler, Secretary     


